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New “Chat Bench” on The Hamp 
 

Bridgwater Rotary 
Club (of which     
several Holy Trinity 
folk are members) has 
recently installed a 
“Chat Bench” on the 
grass at the front of 
Gibb House.  The 
Chat Bench charity 
states:  
It is our goal to      
alleviate the effects of 
loneliness & isolation 
i n  c o m m u n i t i e s 
throughout the UK by 
the provision of   
communi ty  chat 

benches to encourage improved social interaction for the benefit of all 
people in the South West region of England . 
Bridgwater Rotary Club is delighted to be able to work with the charity in 
placing this chat bench together with a number of others around       
Bridgwater.  Do make use of it! 



Apologies for any errors or omission in this edition of The Bulletin. Any 
missed out items will be mentioned in notices during Sunday Services. Ed 
 






